
  

KS2 will be coming home this week with book bingo based on different authors that we would love your 

child to experience over the summer term. The book bingo sheets will be in your child’s reading record 

book. 

These authors have been have been chosen very carefully by staff. Many 

parents find these challenges helpful as a tool to know the sort of books 

this age group should be exposed to. We have copies of these titles by all 

the authors in school but they can prove to be very popular and therefore 

in high demand. If that is the case, all the titles can be borrowed from 

Great Baddow or Chelmsford Library. If your child does not have a 

library card, please talk to one of the librarians as these are free and an 

excellent way to support your child’s reading for pleasure in the years ahead.  

These books can be read by the children, or 

be read to the children – what we are 

promoting is the love of literature, especially 

stories and characters, and the language of 

books. Every time your child reads or is read 

to, please write the title of the book, pages 

read and a little comment in your child’s reading record.  Older children may be able to do this themselves 

too.  

Once they have finished a book by the specified author, please jot a note down for their teacher in their 

reading record book and they will get their name written on a neon star and put on a special reading 

display in the KS2 corridor. This means other staff members and pupils will be able to congratulate them 

on their reading and ask them for book recommendations too. 

At the end of term, we will have a lucky dip from the coloured stars in our last book assembly. Any names 

pulled out will win a new book of their own choice! 

 

Please support us with this challenge – the more your children are exposed to high-quality stories, the 

better their vocabulary understanding, reading comprehension and own written stories will be.  

Thank you! 

               


